
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

Yesterday, the government announced a number of relaxations to social distancing 
measures that will come into effect from tomorrow, Thursday 5th May 2022.  

• Masks will no longer be required to be worn for all outdoor sports.

• The Swimming Pool Complex will be open from 6:30am daily to 9pm.  Please note 
the Children’s Pools will also open from 7am to 7pm daily. The capacity of the Pools 
will be restricted to 80 and the capacity of the Swimming Pool Complex itself will be 
up to a total of 125 members.

 No guests will be allowed in the Swimming Pool Complex.  Members will be allowed 
on a first come first served basis.  Please think of other Members and look to be 
reasonable as to the amount of time you spend at the Swimming Pool Complex.  
Members are reminded that unless you are swimming, showering or eating or 
drinking, masks are to be worn when at the Swimming Pool Complex.

• A maximum of 8 persons per table is allowed in all food and beverage outlets.

The Government also announced that from Thursday 19th May 2022, closing times for 
food and beverage outlets, where required, would be up to midnight and the maximum 
number of persons at a Banquet will be raised from the current 20 pax to 120 pax. 
At the same time masks will no longer need to be worn in the Fitness Centre or when 
playing indoors sports.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Government Further Relaxes Social Distancing Measures

04
M

ay
20

22


